
 
 

Northwood Neighborhood 
Association 

 

Hi Neighbors! 
 
Mark your calendars! The City of Vancouver has brought back 
the neighborhood cleanup day scheduled for Saturday, June 8th 
from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm. Like last year, we again are joining the effort 
with other neighborhoods. Therefore, the drop off location is on the 
property north of PeaceHealth and 92nd Ave.   
 

 
 

Volunteers are the only way we can make this day 
happen for our neighborhood each year. Please contact 
Lorna at 360-608-3924 if you can help for a couple 
hours or more. Please also check with your elderly 
neighbors who may need assistance getting their clean 
up materials to the trucks.  Loads must be secured prior 

to driving out of the neighborhood. 
 
Neighborhoods will be collecting the scrap metal, please no Junkers.  
Wet paint cans, refrigerators, air conditioners, freezers, tires or 
household garbage will not be accepted. 
 
Thank you!! 
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